Munson Township

Zoning Commission Meeting
Minutes of December 5, 2016

Chair Sandy Schultz called the meeting to order at 7:05 pm, with Sandy Schultz, Lenore Pikus,
and Kurtis Taylor present. Also present was Secretary, Kristen Bluemmel; Zoning Inspector,
Tim Kearns, incoming Zoning Inspector, Jim Herringshaw. Dennis Medica was absent.

The Pledge of Allegiance was said.

Kurtis Taylor moved and Lenore Pikus seconded to approve the minutes of November 14, 2016
as written, motion carried.

CORRESPONDENCE - none

ZONING RESOLUTION

The Board reviewed several proposed changes and additions to the Zoning Resolution which
have been discussed since the last resolution was published. The Board identified topics which
will be considered for change/addition in an upcoming amendment.

ZONING INSPECTOR’S REPORT
The Zoning Inspector introduced Jim Herringshaw, the incoming Zoning Inspector. The Zoning
Inspector presented his report for December.

OTHER BUSINESS
The Board thanked Tim Kearns for his service as Zoning Inspector.

The next scheduled meeting is Monday, January 23, 2017 at 7:00 pm.
Lenore Pikus made a motion and Kurtis Taylor seconded to adjourn the meeting a68:56 pm.
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